Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/26/2021 11:00:00 AM

First name: Lauren Last name: McCain

Organization: Defenders or Wildlife

Title: Senior Federal Lands Policy Analyst Comments: Dear GMUG Planning Team,

Thank you for considering the attached maps to inform the development of the GMUG revised plan. These maps are an aspect of the High Country Conservation Advocates (HCCA) et al comments submitted on November 24, 2021. In our comments, we addressed climate change in several places, including in relations to biodiversity, connectivity, and refugia. The maps below support these points. The maps were created by Alison Gallensky, Principal Conservation Geographer at Rocky Mountain Wild, who can be reached at alison@rockymountainwild.org. We welcome you to contact Matt Reed of HCCA at 970.349.7104 or matt@hccacb.org Lauren McCain of Defenders of Wildlife at 720.943.0453 or Imccain@defenders.org with any questions.

[ATTACHMENT CONSISTS OF MAPS AND SUBMITTED REFERENCES IN SUPPORT OF LETTER #7478].